
 

 

 WE WANT YOU!!! 
JOIN THE ALES PTO!!!! 

 
 

BE INVOLVED!!! 
MAKE A DIFFERENCE!!! 

 
 
 

NEXT MEETINGS: 
 

Thursday, October 8, 3:00p.m., at the ALES. See signs at 
front entrance for exact location.  Among other activities, 
we will begin discussing fundraising and the Fifth Grade 
Celebration. 
 
 
Monday, October 19, 6:00p.m., at the ALES library. 
 
Future monthly meetings will be scheduled based on 
attendance in October. 
 
Refreshments provided!! 
 

QUESTIONS:   
 

Call or email Mary Jo Black, President, at 
jeffmary13@roadrunner.com/(716)307-8835 
 
Please watch Facebook and the school website for future 
information! 

 


